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Attendance This Week 

Cherry 95.7% 

Willow 96.2% 

Beech 96.4% 

Rowan 97.2% 

House Points 

Air 860 

Earth 728 

Fire 677 

Water 745 

Message from the Headteacher:  We would like to welcome Mrs Merritt, who will be supporting in Reception and 

Mrs Bishop and Mrs Oliva, who are supporting in Extended Schools and Year One. They have all had a great first week and 

the children have made them feel very welcome.  

We had a visit on Monday from our Deputy Director of Education, Jenny Redgrove. She spoke to the children about 

‘Leadership’ in assembly and the children then sang her the REAch2 song. Afterwards we spent some time in classes look-

ing at behaviour and she also met with our Year 1 School Councillors. She was very impressed with how engaged, inde-

pendent and well behaved our children were. On Wednesday Mrs O’Neill spent the day with our Read Write Inc Consult-

ant. They spent some time in classes and then she led some coaching with staff.  

Our playground is now complete and we are just awaiting for our post-installation inspection before the children can play 

on it. They are, however, already enjoying the playground markings. Thank you again to everyone who donated to make 

this possible.  

Thank you to all those who made donations for Children in Need, we raised £160 for this worthy cause! 

Nursery Update: 

This week the children have loved participating in lots of messy play surrounding our 

topic-fire and ice. The children are learning the difference between hot and cold 

temperatures and animals that live in cold or hot habitats.  

Blossom room have developed a sensory area/den which they love!  

Please can I remind all parents to bring in warm clothing. Children in all rooms, go 

out in all weathers, so please ensure children have coats, scarves, hats, gloves and 

wellies. You can also provide an all in one waterproof if you prefer, as the children 

love our mud kitchens in the garden! 

Please ensure all items are labelled. Thank you. 

Upcoming Events: 

6th December—School Pantomime Visit 

7th December—PTA Christmas Market 2-

4pm 

9th December—Change to Menu for  

Christmas Lunch 

10th December—School Flu Vaccinations, 

please return your consent form by 3rd  

December. 

Friends of Newhall: Can you help at the Christmas Market?  Bring your child/children to help on a stall, it’s a great way for them to 

get involved and help raise money for their school.  Please bring  in any cake donations for the Christmas Market on Friday 6th De-

cember.  Please return any unwanted raffle tickets to the School Office so we can sell them on the day.  Thank you for your support! 
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